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TO:  Board of Commissioners  
FROM: Josh Tyler, Director of Operations 
DATE:  March 1, 2023 
RE:  South Burlington Administrative Office Update  
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Following the Board approval in January, CSWD signed a contract with Opus Corporation for the 
construction fit up costs associated with District’s leased property at 19 Gregory Drive, South 
Burlington. Our contract budget and timeline are on track as expected.  
 
The contract term is from January 31st with a project end date of March 10, 2023. The electrical 
inspection occurred, with only a few minor upgrades needing to be made.  The doors and windows 
have been ordered and interior walls are being installed. The floor plan is included. Our expected move 
in date will be Monday, March 27, 2023. Our March Board meeting will still be held in the Williston 
location but moving forward our meetings will be held at our new location. We will be excited to 
showcase our new office!     




